
 
 

 

May 31, 2019 

 

 

 

Via Web Portal  

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket UE-171087  

2018 Department of Commerce EIA report 

  

Dear Mr. King, 

 

Consistent with requirements outlined in WAC 408-109-120(3)(c) and WAC 480-07-140(5) 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) provides an electronic version of its 2018 Department of 

Commerce Conservation EIA report, which PSE concurrently presented to the Department 

today: 

  

UE-171087-PSE-EIA-Conservation-Report-(5-31-2018).xlsx  

 

The conservation-specific tab (“Conservation Report”) summarizes PSE’s 2018 electric 

conservation acquisition and expenditures that were detailed in its 2018 Annual Report of 

Energy Conservation Accomplishments, filed in Docket UE-171087 on April 1, 2019.  PSE’s 

renewables-specific tabs were provided as Attachment 6 to its 2019 Renewable Portfolio 

Standard Report filed on May 24, 2019 in Docket UE-190411. 

 

Consistent with WAC 480-109-110(3), PSE provided an electronic version of the report 

workbook to its Conservation Resource Advisory Group (CRAG) on May 1, 2019. 
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For any conservation-related questions, please contact Andy Hemstreet at (425) 424-6918. If you 

have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

 

 

Attachment:  UE-171087-PSE-EIA-Conservation-Report-(5-31-2018).xlsx  

  

cc: Glenn Blackmon, Department of Commerce 

 Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
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